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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 9:27 AM
To: 'Erik Appel'; Jerry Wickham <jerry.wickham@acgov.org
Cc: Alan Anselmo; Bryan Campbell; Christa Marting; Deborah Hensley; Karthika Thurairajah; 

Jennifer Sedlachek
Subject: RE: RO0002635 - Exxon RS 74121 - Corrective Action Report

Please make an effort to obtain a permit and start work prior to October 15, 2009.  At this time, we will extend the 
schedule for remedial excavation and a Corrective Action Report to October 26, 2009.  

Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 

From: Erik Appel [mailto:EAppel@eticeng.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2009 2:37 PM 
To: Jerry Wickham <jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
Cc: Alan Anselmo; Bryan Campbell; Christa Marting; Deborah Hensley; Karthika Thurairajah; Jennifer Sedlachek 
Subject: RO0002635 - Exxon RS 74121 - Corrective Action Report 

 

Mr. Wickham, 
  
Regarding the remedial excavation and the Corrective Action Report due Friday, September 25, 2009, ETIC is still in the 
permitting process with the City of Oakland.   
  
We have acquired a geotechnical report for excavation and backfill recommendations, and have received the signed 
permit application from the property owner.  We have submitted the permit application with the City of Oakland, and 
paid the requisite fees, but we do not know how long they will require to review the application and let us know when 
we can proceed. 
  
As we cannot guarantee that the City of Oakland will issue the permit before the excavation moratorium begins on 
October 15, ETIC is requesting an extension for the Corrective Action Report for June 30, 2010.  This would assume that 
the permit is issued during the moratorium, and that ETIC breaks ground immediately after the end of the moratorium 
on April 15. 
  
Should the City of Oakland issue the permit sooner, allowing us to break ground before October 15, ETIC will plan to 
submit its Corrective Action report within 60 days of the completion of the work. 
  
Please let me know if this new schedule is suitable, and I will let you know as soon as the permit from the City of 
Oakland is issued, and if there are any changes to the schedule. 
  
Feel free to call me with any questions at the numbers below. 
  
Thank you, 
  
--Erik 
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--------------------------------------- 
K. Erik Appel, PG 
Senior Project Geologist 
ETIC Engineering, Inc. 
Office - 925-602-4710 ext. 21 
Cell - 925-642-2545 
  
  
  


